
  

Mr Moir 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 28 Oct 2023 09:00 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Below, you’ll find a link that will allow you to record a message for Mr Moir. The videos will be complied 

into a longer montage of messages that will lift his spirits whilst he undergoes his treatment.  

Please record your messages in a landscape format.  

https://share.vidday.com/e/o-ged8z4 

Any handwritten messages can be sent/given to the office. Also, the collection for Mr Moir will remain 

open in the office until the end of the first week back. We hope to give his family some money towards 

making some memories together. 

Feel free to share the link with the wider community. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs McCormack 
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